
City of Concord

Legislation Text

Report from the Traffic Engineer on behalf of the Traffic Operations Committee and the Transportation Policy
Advisory Committee in response to a referral from City Council regarding a request from John Cook, Concord
resident, asking that consideration be given to the installation of a 4-way STOP at the intersection of Union and
Maple Streets.
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